
 
 
 

 

CONTINUED PUBLIC HEARING MEETING MINUTES 
Emuge Corporation 

1800 Century Drive 
August 8, 2018 

 

 

Members Present: Paul Anderson (Chair), Marc Frieden, Barur Rajeshkumar, Vincent 

Vignaly 

    

Members Absent: Sarah Miles  

 

Others Present: See Attached Sign-In Sheet 

 

All documents referenced in these Minutes are stored and available for public inspection in 

the Planning Board Office located at 140 Worcester Street. 

 

The Chair opened the continued Public Hearing at 7:30 p.m.   

 

Mr. Cleaves (Whitman & Bingham Design Engineer) provided the missing tear sheet from the 

Telegram & Gazette. He also provided the ZBA recorded Variance as requested. All VHB 

comments have been addressed. The waiver request needs to be formally voted on. The plans 

were revised with today’s date to address some minor items: some trees were removed that 

conflicted with the snow storage, and dimensions for existing and proposed driveways and 

walkways were added.  Previous revisions included the addition of a recharge area off of the 

back roof.  Soil testing will be done prior to construction and the findings reported to the board. 

 

Mr. Rajeshkumar made a motion to close the public hearing; Mr. Vignaly seconded; all voted in 

favor; motion approved.   

 

Date Accepted:      By:       

       Vincent Vignaly, Clerk 

 

Submitted by:      

 Melanie Rich 
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